
(I DO NOT RECOMMEND THIS COVER LETTER IT IS TOO ARROGANT & TOO AGGRESSIVE)

Jane Marshall, Owner
Quality Care Physical Therapy 
1120 West Texas Street
Abilene, TX. 79780

Dear Jane,

Look no further. I am the best candidate for the ad you have placed in the Advance for Physical Therapists and Physical Therapy Assistants.								
I am slated to graduate from Harding University in May 2014. You may already be familiar with the excellent reputation that Harding graduates have. I am no exception to this trend. I am extremely excited about your job position and the prospect of moving to Abilene. As a future graduate, I have proven myself as a competent and expert clinician, and a savvy businessperson, and would be an asset to your facility. 	
Your facility has a tremendous reputation within the Abilene region. I can think of no other organization that is better. It is important to me that I immerse myself in a dynamic, professional setting similar to what you have created. I would like to discuss the job position with you because I think you will be pleased with my potential. 												
I will be calling you within two weeks from now regarding the status of the position. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the phone number and e-mail address provided, or at (915) 335-5370.

Sincerely,




Chris Stanley DPT
800 West Fourth Street 
Odessa, Texas 79763
Day phone (915) 335-5370
Night phone (915) 334-9403
Fax (9150 335-5365

